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Cazier, Tim

From: Julie Mikulas [Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 4:51 PM
To: Cazier, Tim
Subject: RE: Follow up extension for M-1986-159

Oops yes we will complete by 1/31/13. 
 
Sent from my Verizon Wireless Droid 
Julie Mikulas, Land Manager,  970-227-4041 
 

 

-----Original message----- 
From: "Cazier, Tim" <Tim.Cazier@state.co.us> 
To: Julie Mikulas <Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com> 
Sent: Wed, Aug 29, 2012 22:19:11 GMT+00:00 
Subject: RE: Follow up extension for M-1986-159 

Thanks Julie. 
  
As long as Martin is working towards a longer lasting solution and construction is completed prior to the 2013 runoff (if 
there's any significant snowfall) or the summer thunderstorm period, I'm OK with granting an extension.  Your letter 
requests an extension to 1/31/12.  I think you meant 1/31/2013.  Please confirm you'll complete construction by the end of 
January, 2013. 
  
Thanks. 
  
Tim 
 

From: Julie Mikulas [mailto:Julie.Mikulas@martinmarietta.com] 

Sent: Tue 8/28/2012 2:20 PM 
To: Cazier, Tim 

Subject: Follow up extension for M-1986-159 

Just noticed that this didn’t get mailed out Friday and thought you would be wondering what we are doing.  Please let 

me know if this is not acceptable.  We would like to do it correctly this time so we aren’t re-doing it again.   

  

Julie Mikulas, Land Manager 

Martin Marietta Materials, Inc. - Rocky Mountain Division 

10170 Church Ranch Way, Ste 201, Westminster, CO 80021 

1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80521 

Cell 970-227-4041    Fax 970-407-3900 

julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com 

  


